
Celebrate Thanksgiving with Free Admission at the OKC 
Fairgrounds 
 
The National Reining Horse Association invites residents of the 
wider Oklahoma City area to enjoy free admission to the NRHA 
Futurity and Adequan® North American Affiliate Championships 
at the Oklahoma City Fairgrounds. 
 
Reining, with beautiful horses and exciting stops, spins, and 
slides, offers entertainment for family members of all ages. 
Beginning Thanksgiving Day and running through Black Friday, 
admission is free to the world’s most prestigious reining event. 
 
In addition to enjoying the competition, visitors can get a jump on 
Black Friday at more than 80 retail and informational booths. 
Products range from fur coats and apparel to jewelry and western 
tack. Most of the booths are among the top names in Western 
apparel and goods. 
 
This year, the payout for the reining event will be nearly $3 
million. Riders will be showing the best 3-year-old reining 
prospects in the world, and the riders themselves will hail from 
dozens of countries.  
 
NRHA, housed in Oklahoma City, is the international 
headquarters for the sport of reining. Annually, the NRHA 
Futurity brings more than $8 million in economic impact to 
Oklahoma City. 
 
For more information, visit NRHAFuturity.com.  
 
 
 
 


